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AUSTRALIAN SENATE
ECONOMICS COMMITTEE

Economics References Committee





Economics Legislation Committee

The Senate has referred this Bill to the Economics Legislation Committee for inquiry and report by 21 November 2002. The bill is the third tranche of legislation implementing the consolidation regime, which allows wholly-owned corporate groups to be treated as single entities for income tax purposes. 

The Committee draws your attention to the inquiry and invites your organisation to make a submission. The Committee would appreciate receiving submissions by 4 November. Please send submissions by email to economics.sen@aph.gov.au or by post to: 

Secretary

Senate Economics Committee

SG.64

Parliament House

Canberra  ACT  2600

Information to help in preparing submissions is on the internet at http://www.aph.gov.au/senate/committee/wit_sub/index.htm 
Submissions become Committee documents and are only made public after a decision by the Committee. Persons making submissions should not release them without the Committee’s approval. Submissions are covered by parliamentary privilege but their unauthorised release is not. 

The Committee may wish to hold a public hearing on the bill. If you would like to give evidence at a hearing could you please let me know as soon as possible.

If you would like any further information please contact the secretariat on 02 6277 3540.

Parliament House  Canberra  ACT  2600   Telephone: 02 6277 3540   Facsimile: 02 6277 5719

Email: economics.sen@aph.gov.au   Internet: http://www.aph.gov.au/senate
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